Office of Superintendent of Schools . December 17, 2003
Special Board Meeting of December 19, 2003

Merrett R. Stierheim, Superintendent of Schools
SUBJECT: UPDATE ON PECO RELEASE

Staff is in the process of preparing an update report and will distribute an item prior to
the Special Board meeting of December 19, 2003.
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